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Friday 14th February 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

Swaminarayan Temple Trip for Year 3 
    

We are pleased to announce that Year 3 will be visiting the Swaminarayan Temple. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for your child to enhance their learning of Hinduism.  
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 4th March 2025.  

 
School Trip to Swaminarayan Temple 
Relating to our topic Hinduism   
Year Group Year 3 
Date of Trip Tuesday 4th March 2025 
Time 10.00- 12.00 
The cost of the trip is FREE 
Payments must be made before N/A 
Travel arrangements public transport N/A 

 
All children must wear school uniform. 
 
Children will return to school for their lunch.  

 
We will need parent helpers for this trip, so if you are able to support, please indicate using the link 
below. Your help is greatly appreciated as without enough parent helpers, we will have to cancel 
this trip. The class teacher will inform you if we need your assistance.  
 
Please complete the permission for your child to attend this visit using the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/7wSYqFHS4T  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs McKinson 
Year 3 Teacher  
        

https://forms.office.com/e/7wSYqFHS4T

